Roads, Water and Sewer Report for March 4-11-17

We have adopted the maintenance schedule for the upcoming year. The budget for this work will need to be increased above the Reserve Study funding in order to address damage caused by the record winter. The mudslide behind the tanks will cost an additional \$2200 to remove and the roads will needs an additional \$1500 to repair the run-off damage. The priority project will be cleaning out the water tank. This activity will be after peak spring flow and before the outdoor irrigation season. A date will be set for this project at the next meeting. Paving will be done in the summer and drainage and dirt work in the fall.

Dennis Jamason